
Good afternoon.  As a community member living in NE Portland, and as an agency 

Director, I am writing today to ask that Legislative Concept 52 be passed into law this 

Special Session so that Oregonians experiencing disabilities can access healthcare, use 

support from people they trust while they are hospitalized and have support when 

making end of life decisions.  Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
John Goff 
Community Services Director  
UCP Oregon  
Phone: 503-777-4166 ext. 336   
305 NE 102nd Avenue, Suite 100 
Portland, Oregon 97220 
http://www.ucporegon.org  
www.facebook.com/ucporegon 
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